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Matthew Payne

From: Bull Sue 

Sent: 10 October 2014 16:52

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Cc: Hilary Hanslip

Subject: Rendlesham Neighbourhood Plan

Attachments: FW: RENDLESHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN CONSULTATION RESPONSE; 

ATT00001.txt

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this plan. I have nothing to add to responses 
already made at earlier stages of the plan. I would however, re iterate the comment relating 

to ‘land to the west of Garden Square’ is in close proximity to the Water Recycling Centre. An 
initial risk assessment has indicated that these sights are at medium to high risk of loss of 

amenity associated with odour. 
Before this site progresses any further, Anglian Water should be consulted to carry out more 
detailed assessment to ensure that inappropriate development is not allowed to proceed that 

may be at risk of odour impact.  Anglian Water policy on encroachment can be viewed at: 
http://www.anglianwater.co.uk/developers/planning/encroachment.aspx 

  
For ease of reference, I have attached our previous consultation response, 
  

Regards 

  

  
Sue Bull 

Planning Liaison Manager 

Anglian Water 

Asset Management 

  
Thorpewood House 

Thorpewood 

Peterborough, PE3 6WT 
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